
Purebred Sheep Breeders’ Association of Nova Scotia 

 

 

The 38th Annual Fall Sheep Sale is being held at the 4-H Building (NSPE, Bible Hill, NS) on Sept. 14th, 

2024 This is hosted by the Purebred Sheep Breeders Association of Nova Scotia 

(www.sheepnovascotia.ns.ca). We are again offering advertising space in the catalogue.  If you are 

interested, or if you know of someone or some company that might be interested, please pass along the 

following information.  The ad should be sent already designed. 

  

Size of the ad              Member           Non Member  

Business card              $ 15.00              $ 20.00  

¼ Page                         $ 40.00               $ 50.00   

½ Page                         $ 60.00               $ 80.00   

Full Page                     $100.00             $125.00   

Inside Cover               $125.00             $150.00   

Back Cover                 $150.00             $175.00   

 

Remember when designing your ad;  

1) Each page of the catalogue is 9½ x 11.   

2) The catalogue distribution area is Atlantic wide and Quebec & Ontario.  

3) Deadline for advertisement is  Aug.5th, 2024 

4) If you advertise in the catalogue 1 table is free for you to either advertise or to sell your 

products.  (need to indicate to Dianne that a table is required) 

5) If you would like to place an advertisement in the sale catalogue:   Please send your 

advertisement information to Dianne Sinclair psbans@outlook.com.  Also you are more than 

welcome to attend the sale.  

 

http://www.sheepnovascotia.ns.ca/

